
.VIA HAND DELIVERY -

Ms. Ann Cole
Division of the Commission Clerk and
Administrative Services

Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0 8 5 0

Re: Florida Power & Light Company's Responses to Staffs Data
Request Relating to Payment Processing Center

Dear Ms. Cole:

Enclosed for frling on behalf of Florida Power & Light Company ("FPL") is a Notice of
Intent to Request Confidential Classification of FPL's Responses to Staff s Supplemental Data
Request regarding the Payment Processing Center, dated May 2I, 2013, portions of which will
be subject to the Request for Confidential Classification. I have also included a hard copy of
FPL's response labeled "Confidential."

If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (56I) 69I-2512
or ken.rubin@.fpl.com.

Kenneth M. Rubin
Senior Counsel
Florida Power & Light Company
700 Universe Boulevard
Juno Beach. FL 33408-0420
(s6r) 691-2sr2
(56f ) 69f -7135 (Facsimile)
Ken.Rubin@fpl.com

June 4.2013
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Sincerely,

/z-
Kenneth M. Rubin
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BEFORE THE FLORIDA PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

In Re: Florida Public Service )
Commission's Data Request )
Related to Payment Processing )
Center )

Docket No. 130000
Filed: June 4, 2013

FLORIDA POWER & LIGHT COMPANY'S
NOTICE OF INTENT TO REQUEST CONFIDENTIAL CLASSIFICATION

Pursuant to Florida Administrative Code Ptule 25-22.006(2Xa) and/or (3Xa), Florida

Power & Light Company ("FPL") files this Notice of Intent to Request Confidential

Classification ("Notice"). This Notice relates to FPL's responses of June 4,2013 to Staff s

Supplemental Data Request Related to the Payment Processing Center served on FPL on May

27,2013, portions of which will be subject to the Request for Confidential Classification. The

confidential responses are attached hereto and included on the attached compact disc, both of

which are labeled "Confidential." The information for which confidential treatment will be

requested has been treated by FPL as confidential and has not been publicly disclosed. FPL,

pursuant to Rule 25-22.006(2)(a) and/or (3)(a) and (d), requests confidential handling of these

materials.

Respectfully submitted this 4tn day of June,2013.

Kenneth M. Rubin
Senior Counsel
Florida Power & Light Company
700 Universe Boulevard
Juno Beach, Florida 33408-0420
Ken.rubin@fpl.com
Telephone: (561) 691 -2512
Facsimile: (561) 691-7 135

Kenneth M. Rubin
Florida Bar No. 349038 ,,,
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CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE

I HEREBY CERTIFY that a true and correct copy of FPL's Notice of Intent to Request
Confidential Classification (without attachment) was served by hand delivery this 4th day of
June,2013 to the following:

Dan Hoppe
Assistant Director
Offrce of Auditing and Performance Analysis.
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.
Tallatrassee, Florida 323 99-085 0

Kenneth M. Rubin
Fla. Bar No. 349038
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